
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
19th October 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

RE: Parents Evening  

 

I am sorry to tell you that Miss Rowsell will be absent after the half term break. This will impact 

on the parent consultations which are due to take place that week. 

 

Mrs Barrett is more than happy to meet with parents, and we have allocated slots for your 

requested times. 

 

For those of you who have children with special educational needs there will be an option to meet 

with Mrs Parker, our acting SENDCo, on the morning of Friday 3rd November to discuss your 

child’s IEP. Please contact her on senco@gce.keysonemat.org to make an appointment. 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mrs Rose 

Head Teacher - Mrs Valerie Rose 
 

Gedney Church End Primary Academy. 

Church End, Spalding PE12 0BU 
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